Minutes of Website Working Party Meeting

2nd October 2002

Present:  June Smith (JS), Maria Shinn(MS), David Wheeldon(DW) Keith Mison (KM), Colin Bowles(CB)

Apologies: Jason Fitzpatrick(JF)

1. Report on recent events -  JF sent information stating that to date there had been approximately 14,000 hits on the website with current hits being about 50 per day which is slightly down on what it has been previously.  The Guest Book has not been used as much recently and also the local news page needs to be updated more if possible.  JS stated that the local news page had recently been updated with news of Clare in Bloom success and she suggested an e-mail of thanks be sent to Steve Bryant for the prompt insertion of this article and the quality of it.  ACTION:  MS 
2. Ideas for ways forward - CB reported that Sudbury now has it’s own extensive website and as Clare is halfway between Sudbury and Haverhill it may be useful to also have a link into this.  MS will contact JF about this.  ACTION: MS.   DW reported that the next edition of the Focus will now not be coming out until mid November.  An article has been sent to them to include about the website and this article has also appeared in the local papers in the diary which Ron Longland compiles.  CB suggested it may be worth liasing with Ron Longland about news items he receives to go in the diary as these could also go onto the website.  MS to contact him/  ACTION:  MS   Local organisations need to be made more aware of the benefits of the website as a place to advertise and promote themselves.  It may be possible for schools to put things such as newsletters on there.  Churches also may have useful information.  MS to contact schools and churches regarding this.  ACTION:  MS

3. Business Advertising – JS reported there have been no additional sponsors added to the site.  This is partly due to pressure of work that JF has to deal with.  She suggested that local people who already advertise on the website could advertise this fact by putting a poster in their premises which may in turn encourage others to also advertise on there.  JS will contact JF about designing a poster.  ACTION:  JS  DW said he will take the information around about the website again to local businesses.  It may also be necessary to have another meeting of the Clare Business Association to encourage traders to advertise on there.   
